
VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK 
TRANSPORTATION WORKING GROUP 

REGULAR MEETING 
September 26, 2017 

 
 
A regular meeting was held by the Transportation Working Group on Tuesday, Sept. 26, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in 
the Hastings Village Hall.   
 
PRESENT: Jeanette Sawyer Cohen (Chair), Richard Bass, Amy Lambert, Dan Sbrega, Matt Hobby, Jim 
Nolan, Georgia Lopez (BoT liaison), Samuel Frommer and Lou Luglio (Sam Schwartz Traffic Engineers), 
Marisa Silverstein (PTSA Representative), Member of the Public: Lynn Hock   

  
Initial Meeting with Sam Schwartz Engineering Consultants 
Discussed getting scope of work for a plan regarding Ravensdale and James Streets. 
 
List of Crosswalks & Sidewalks  
Discussed how to liaison with the Safety Council to get their opinion on the list with Trustee Lopez. 
 
Next meeting 

The next meeting will be held at 7:30-9:30 pm on October 24, 2017.   

 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair adjourned the regular meeting at 9:45 p.m. 
 


